
 

 

                                                                                           

  

 

 

                

 

 
6th March 2023 

Science Week 
Dear Parents/carers, 
 

Science is a subject that relates to our understanding of the processes of the world around us. As such, it is one 
of the most relevant subjects that children can engage in, both in school and at home. 
 
Science week is fast approaching and nationally, it will take place between Friday 10th March – Friday the 17th 
March. Children will spend two afternoons participating in fun, hands on science activities. As teachers have two 
stike days during this week, activities may be completed during alternative times and the science fair will be held 
on a later date: Monday 27th March 2023. 
 
 

Science Fair 
 

Children will be given the opportunity to showcase science taking place at home. Our science fair will be held 
straight after school on Monday 27th March 2023.  
 
Parents and carers are encouraged to support their child at home to develop a safe and exciting experiment. If 
pupils wish to be a part of the science fair then we ask parents to support their child on this day, arriving in 
school at 3:10 to help set up. 
 
This is a fantastic and exciting opportunity for you and your child to work together and create an experiment at 
home that can be shared with the whole school. This would promote a love of science and inspire the children to 
experiment at home, to further extend their scientific skills.  
 
So that we can organise the fair efficiently a slip is attached below, if you would like to participate in the 
Science Fair, then please return the slip to Ms. Kennedy in the office by Monday 13th March.  
 
If you have any questions then please come and see me, 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
Miss Power 
_________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
I would like ________________________________________________(child’s name and year group) to participate in the Science 
Fair on Monday 27th March 2023 from 3:10pm.   
 
I will come and help my child on the day (tick)  
 
Signed ___________________________   Date ________________  
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‘Through God’s love, we strive to be 

the best we can be.’ 

 


